
 

  
 

NEIGHBOURHOOD WARDENS  AREA ASSEMBLEY UPDATE 
 

GRAFFITI 
The Graffiti buster is in full swing and making great inroads into the Graffiti 
around the Community with well over 150 separate items of graffiti being 
removed. 
  
However with all the will in the world the Wardens would still be unable to identify 
all Graffiti blackspots in the area.  
 
Therefore what is needed now are reports from the Community that the Wardens 
can act upon. 
 
The following factors should be noted: 
 
Is the Graffiti on electrical sub stations, Cable/Electrical/Gas Boxes  
 
Is the place where the graffiti accessible for the machine 
 
Will the owner of the property allow the removal? 
 
The answers to these question depend on whether we can safely and 
legally remove the graffiti. If you require any further information or wish to 
report graffiti please contact the Warden’s unit on 01709 526137 
 
KILNHURST ROAD 
The clean up has now been completed overall it took three days to complete the 
involvement of the children from Sandhill School was argent success with 
everyone joining in and a good day was had by all and each child received a 
small gift. 
The Wardens will follow up the day with visits to the school and each child that 
attended will receive a certificate of involvement and the thanks of the 
Community. 
 
FUNDING 
No further information at this time on funding Community groups may wish to 
voice their concerns over the future of the service to the Council at the moment 
funding ends March 2004. 
 
RUNNING TOTALS 

Please see attached sheet for information of running totals of week ending 
06.06.03 

 


